
Celebrating  
our seniors

To make a donation to the RVH Foundation or to share your story, please call Patti at 613-432-4851 x263

GRAND ROUNDS

June is Seniors’ Month in Ontario and the RVH 
Foundation hosted a special tea on June 18 to honour 
the contributions local seniors make in our community.

“The seniors of Renfrew and area have a big impact 
on our community. They are giving of their time 
and their energy and are the backbone of many of 
our Foundation activities,” says Patricia Dillabough, 
Executive Director of the RVH Foundation. “We wanted 
to take the opportunity during Seniors’ Month to show 
them how much they are appreciated.”

Seniors were treated to songs, stories and a small gift 
from Kindergarten students of Adamaston Township 
Public School at Kirk Hall, Renfrew Presbyterian 
Church.

Storytime with Grandma G. captured the attention of 
old and young alike.

The Sidekicks barbershop quartet entertained with 
acapella harmony.

Admaston Township Public School Kindergarten 
students sang for the seniors.


